
Posted on Wednesday, March 25, 2020

(https://youtu.be/PyuHPAnjZk4)

Kawartha Lakes – The City of Kawartha Lakes has outlined its operations between
today and April 5, following the State of Emergency declared on March 24 (/en/news

/covid-19-update-19-kawartha-lakes-declares-state-of-emergency.aspx). The City is focusing its efforts
on supporting our community front line responders and providing relief where
possible during the COVID-19 pandemic.

While we continue to deliver the services that are critical to our residents, we
recognize at this time the City is not running under normal business operations.

Please see important updates below:

Financial relief

Property Tax: To lessen the financial burden on residents impacted by
COVID-19, the City is deferring the payment of property taxes for
60 days. The installment due on April 29 will now be extended to June
27.

Water/Wastewater: The City is waiving penalty and interest on
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